
‘sharing a passion for all things culinary’ 

         

 

New Zealand Chefs Association Inc. 
 
NOMINATION PROCESS  
 
As per the constitution of the New Zealand Chefs Association Inc. the 
following two positions are up for election this year and will be confirmed 
at the Annual General Meeting to be held in Auckland on the 23rd 
August at 2pm.  Only financial members current to 31st May 2021 who 
hold voting rights (Life, Full, One Nominated Establishment Member 
and Training members) are allowed to nominate members for the 
positions of: 

 
National President 
National Vice President (one-year tenure) 
 
Nominations are invited for the election of two positions as above for 
the Presidium of the New Zealand Chefs Association.  A Nomination 
form can be obtained from the NZChefs Website, or by contacting the 
National Office on 0800 692 433.  
Nominations close at noon on 1st August 2020  
A candidate’s statement may accompany the nomination, limited to a 
single sided A4 sheet of paper. 
    
To be considered an eligible nomination, both members must be 
financial members who hold voting rights (Life, Full, One nominated 
establishment member & Training Members) when the nomination 
closes. 
Nominations must be received in writing, either by: 
 
Post: Returning Officer, NZChefs, PO Box 24 057, Royal 

Oak, Auckland 1345 
E-mail: nzchefsreturning@gmail.com  (a completed scanned copy) 
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